Oftice of the City Clerk Ronald D. Leonhardt

City Clerk
Jim Owczarski
www.milwaukee.gov Deputy City Clerk
December 1, 2009
Gary Palmer, Agent
Amoy, LLC

9307 N. Joyce Ave.
Milwaukee, WI 53224

Dear Mr. Palmer;

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, November 17, 2009, the Licenses Committee voted to
recommend to the Common Council that your application for a Class "B" Tavern and Tavern
Dance license for the premises at 1533 E. Belleview Place (“Amoy”) be denied. The Committee
made such a recommendation based upon neighborhood objections.

On Tuesday, December 1, 2009, the Common Council considered the Committee’s
recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Council adopted the Committee’s
recommendation and denied your application.

If you previously paid the license fees you are eligible for a refund, except for a $75
administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an application for a refund within one
year to date of Common Council action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Sincerely,

_ _sincerely

) WW
RONALD D. LEONHARDT
City Clerk

cc: City Clerk’s Office — License Division
CCF090696

City Hall » Room 205 * 200 East Wells Street * Milwaukee, WI 53202-3570 ¢ Phone (414) 286-2221 * Fax (414) 286-3456
Member: International Institute of Municipal Clerks * Website: www.milwaukee.gov/cityclerk



Office of the City Clerk Ronald D. Leonhardt
City Clerk

Jim Owczarski
www.milwaukee.gov Deputy City Clerk

December 1, 2009

Cameron E. Kazik
424 Century Oak Rd.
Waukesha, WI 53188

Dear Mr. Kazik:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, November 17, 2009, the City's Licenses Committee
voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Class “D” Bartender
license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon the police report,
which was provided to you along with the notice of hearing.

On Tuesday, December 1, 2009, the Common Council considered the Committee’s
recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the
Committee’s recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a $25 administrative fee, by
bringing in your receipt or filing an application for a refund within one year to date of action with
the License Division, Room 105, City Hall. Pursuant to sec. 90-5-9-c, Milwaukee Code of
Ordinances, you may not reapply for a license within 12 months of the date of denial.

7
RONALD D. LEONHARDT
City Clerk

cc: Common Council/City Clerk’s Office - License Division
CCF090696

City Hall « Room 205 « 200 East Wells Street * Milwaukee, W 53202-3570 ¢ Phone (414) 286-2221 = Fax (414) 286-3456
Member: international institute of Municipal Clerks * Website: www.milwaukee.gov/cityclerk



Office of the City Clerk Ronaid D. Leonhardt
City Clerk

Jim Owczarski
www.milwaukee.gov Deputy City Clerk

December 1, 2009

Michael A. Harris
3255 N. 6th St.
Milwaukee, WI 53212

Dear Mr. Hatris:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, November 17, 2009, the City's Licenses Committee
voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Junk Collector
(Truck) license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon your failure to
appear at the Committee hearing despite being provided timely notice of the hearing date.

On Tuesday, December 1, 2009, the Common Council considered the Committee’s
recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the
Committee’s recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a $50 administrative fee, by

bringing in your receipt or filing an application for a refund within one year to date of action with
the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

ely,

RONALD D. LEONHARDT
City Clerk

cc: City Clerk’s Office
CCF090696

City Hall * Room 205 ¢ 200 East Wells Street * Milwaukee, WI 53202-3570 * Phone (414) 286-2221 * Fax (414) 286-3456
Member: international Institute of Municipal Clerks * Website: www.milwaukee.gov/cityclerk



Office of the City Clerk Ronaid D. Leonhardt
City Clerk

Jim Owczarski
www.milwaukee.gov Deputy City Clerk

December 1, 2009

John A. Werner
2462 N. 46th St.
Milwaukee, WI 53210

Dear Mr. Werner:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, November 17, 2009, the City's Licenses Committee
voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Class "D" Bartender
license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon your failure to appear
at the Committee hearing despite being provided timely notice of the hearing date.

On Tuesday, December 1, 2009, the Common Council considered the Committee’s
recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the
Committee’s recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a $25 administrative fee, by
bringing in your receipt or filing an application for a refund within one year to date of action with
the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

incerely,

RONALD D. LEONHARDT
City Clerk

cc: City Clerk’s Office
CCF090696

City Hall * Room 205 ¢ 200 East Wells Street * Milwaukee, W1 563202-3570 * Phone (414) 286-2221 * Fax (414) 286-3456
Member: International Institute of Municipal Clerks * Website: www.milwaukee.gov/cityclerk



Office of the City Clerk Ronaid D. Leonhardt
City Clerk

Jim Owczarski
www.milwaukee.gov December 1’ 2009 Deputy City Clerk

Mr. Rafael Molinari
1505 W. Arthur Street, No. 1
Milwaukee, WI 53215

Dear Mr. Molinari:

This is to notify you that on November 17, 2009, the City's Licenses Committee voted to
recommend to the City's Common Council that your renewal applications for Class "B" Tavern
and Tavern Dance licenses for the premises located at 1503 West Arthur Avenue, Milwaukee,
Wisconsin (“La Borinquena™) not be renewed based upon the neighborhood objections.

On November 19, 2009, you were served with a true and correct copy of the findings of fact,
conclusions of law and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to your
renewal applications for Class "B" Tavern and Tavern Dance licenses in which the Committee
recommended that your licenses not be renewed. You were further notified that the Milwaukee
Common Council would consider the matter at its meeting of December 1, 2009 commencing at
9:00 a.m. in the Common Council Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells
Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of your right to file written objections and to
appear personally or by counsel to address the Common Council. At that date, time and place
you did appear, and you did file written objections to the report of the Licenses Committee. You
were represented by Attorney David J. Sauceda, 4811 South 76% Street, Suite 300, Milwaukee,
WI 53220.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee, your objections and arguments,
the Common Council adopted the recommendation of the Licenses Committee to not renew your
Class "B" Tavern and Tavern Dance licenses based upon the neighborhood objections.

ours,

RONALD D. LEONHARDT
City Clerk

cc: License Division
MPD
File Copy
Atty. David Sauceda

City Hall * Room 205 * 200 East Wells Street * Milwaukee, WI 53202-3570 * Phone (414) 286-2221 * Fax (414) 286-3456
Member: International Institute of Municipal Clerks * Website: www.milwaukee.govi/cityclerk



Oftice of the City Clerk Ronald D. Leonhardt
City Clerk

Jim Owczarski
www.milwaukee.gov December 1, 2009 Deputy City Clerk

Mr. Daniel Escamilla
1529 W. Greenfield Ave.
Milwaukee, WI 53204

Dear Mr. Escamilla:

This is to notify you that on November 17, 2009, the City's Licenses Committee voted to
recommend to the City's Common Council that your renewal application for a Class "D"
Bartender license not be renewed based upon the police report.

On November 19, 2009, you were served with a true and correct copy of the findings of fact,
conclusions of law and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to your
renewal application for a Class "D" Bartender license in which the Committee recommended that
your license not be renewed. You were further notified that the Milwaukee Common Council
would consider the matter at its meeting of December 1, 2009 commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the
Common Council Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee,
Wisconsin. You were advised of your right to file written objections and to appear personally or
by counsel to address the Common Council. At that date, time and place you did appear, and
you did file written objections to the report of the Licenses Committee. You were not
represented by counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee, your objections and arguments,
the Common Council adopted the recommendation of the Licenses Committee to not renew your
Class "D" Bartender license based upon the police report.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fee, except for a $25 administrative fee, by bringing
in your receipt or filing an application for a refund within one year to date of Common Council
action with the License Division, 200 East Wells Street, Room 105.

o O o

RONALD D. LEONHARDT
City Clerk
cc: License Division
MPD
File Copy

City Hall * Room 205 * 200 East Wells Street * Milwaukee, WI 53202-3570 * Phone (414) 286-2221 * Fax (414) 286-3456
Member: International institute of Municipal Clerks * Website: www.milwaukee.gov/cityclerk



Oftice of the City Cierk Ronald D. Leonhardt
City Clerk

December 1, 2009 Jim Owczarski
www.milwaukee.gov Deputy City Clerk

Lyle A. McDowell
3606 N. 2™ Lane
Milwaukee, W1 53212

Dear Mr. McDowell:

This is to notify you that on November 17, 2009, the City's Licenses Committee voted to
recommend to the City's Common Council that your renewal applications for Class "B" Tavern
and Record Spin licenses for the premises at 3478 North 2™ Street (“Club 2-C”) be renewed with
a ten (10) day suspension based upon the police.

On November 20, 2009, you were served with a true and correct copy of the findings of fact,
conclusions of law and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to your
renewal applications for Class "B" Tavern and Record Spin licenses in which the Committee
recommended that your licenses be renewed with a ten (10) day suspension based upon the
police report. You were further notified that the Milwaukee Common Council would consider
the matter at its meeting of December 1, 2009 commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council
Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You
were advised of your right to file written objections and to appear personally or by counsel to
address the Common Council. At that date, time and place you did not appear, and you did not
file written objections to the report of the Licenses Committee. You were not represented by
counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee, the Common Council adopted
the recommendation of the Licenses Committee to renew your Class "B" Tavern and Record
Spin licenses with a ten (10) day suspension based upon the police report.

Said suspension is to be in effect from 12:01 a.m., December 21, 2009 through midnight,
December 30, 2009.

Ty tyuly yours,

-

RONALD D. LEONHARDT
City Clerk
cc: License Division
MPD
File Copy

City Hall » Room 205 ¢ 200 East Wells Street * Milwaukee, WI 53202-3570 * Phone (414) 286-2221 * Fax (414) 286-3456
Member: International Institute of Municipal Clerks * Website: www.milwaukee.gov/cityclerk



Office of the City Clerk Ronald D. Leonhardt
City Clerk

December 1, 2009 Jim Owczarski
www.milwaukee.gov Deputy City Clerk

Tony M. Carter
5477 N. 38" Street
Milwaukee, WI 53209

Dear Mr. Carter:

This is to notify you that on November 17, 2009, the City's Licenses Committee voted to
recommend to the City's Common Council that your renewal applications for Class "B" Tavern,
Instrumental Music and Record Spin licenses for the premises at 2712 North Martin Luther King
Jr. Drive (“Ray’s Rhythm & Blues Lounge™) be renewed with a ten (10) day suspension based
upon the police.

On November 19, 2009, you were served with a true and correct copy of the findings of fact,
conclusions of law and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to your
renewal applications for Class "B" Tavern, Instrumental Music and Record Spin licenses in
which the Committee recommended that your licenses be renewed with a ten (10) day
suspension based upon the police report. You were further notified that the Milwaukee Common
Council would consider the matter at its meeting of December 1, 2009commencing at 9:00 a.m.
in the Common Council Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street,
Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of your right to file written objections and to appear
personally or by counsel to address the Common Council. At that date, time and place you did
not appear, and you did not file written objections to the report of the Licenses Committee. You
were not represented by counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee, the Common Council adopted
the recommendation of the Licenses Committee to renew your Class "B" Tavern, Instrumental
Music and Record Spin licenses with a ten (10) day suspension based upon the police report.

Said suspension is to be in effect from 12:01 a.m., December 13, 2009 through midnight,

December 22, 2009.
W
ONAL

D D. LEONHARDT
City Clerk
cc: License Division
MPD
File Copy
City Hall * Room 205 * 200 East Wells Street * Milwaukee, Wi 53202-3570 * Phone (414) 286-2221 * Fax (414) 286-3456
Member: International Institute of Municipal Clerks * Website: www.milwaukee.gov/cityclerk



Office of the City Clerk Ronald D. Leonhardt
City Clerk

Jim Owczarski

www.milwaukee.gov December 1’ 2009 Deputy City Clerk
Ms. Christina M. Elliot, Agent Attorney David Halbrooks
Competitive Ventures, LLC 5027 West North Avenue
2712 South 49™ Street Milwaukee, WI 53208-1132

Milwaukee, WI 53219
Dear Ms. Elliot and Mr. Halbrooks:

On November 17, 2009, the City's Licenses Committee voted to recommend to
the City's Common Council that your renewal applications for Class "B" Tavern,
Tavern Dance and Videogame Center licenses for the premises at 4014-24 South
Howell Avenue (“Jersey’s Sports Pub & Grill & 4014 Lounge”) be renewed with
a 45-day suspension based upon the police report and neighborhood testimony.

On November 19, 2009, you were served, through your previous attorney, Robert
E. Haney, with a true and correct copy of the findings of fact, conclusions of law
and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to your renewal
applications for Class "B" Tavern, Tavern Dance and Videogame Center licenses
in which the Committee recommended that your licenses be renewed with a forty-
five (45) day suspension based upon the police report and neighborhood
testimony. You were further notified that the Milwaukee Common Council
would consider the matter at its meeting of December 1, 2009 commencing at
9:00 a.m. in the Common Council Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200
East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of your right to file
written objections and to appear personally or by counsel to address the Common
Council. Attorney David Halbrooks filed timely written objections to the
Committee report on your behalf. You did not appear at the December 1, 2009
Common Council meeting to address the Council.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee and of your
objections, the Common Council adopted the recommendation of the Licenses
Committee to renew your Class "B" Tavern, Tavern Dance and Videogame
Center licenses with a forty-five (45) day suspension based upon the police report
and neighborhood testimony.

City Hall * Room 205 * 200 East Wells Street * Milwaukee, W| 53202-3570 * Phone (414) 286-2221 * Fax (414) 286-3456
Member: International Institute of Municipal Clerks * Website: www.milwaukee.gov/cityclerk



Said suspension is to be in effect from 12:01 a.m., December 16, 2009 through
midnight, January 29, 2010.

V y yours,

2 2 o B

ONALD D. LEONHARDT
City Clerk
cc: License Division
MPD
File Copy



Office of the City Clerk Ronald D. Leonhardt

City Clerk
Jim Owczarski
www.milwaukee.gov Deputy City Clerk
December 1, 2009

Habib Manjee, Agent David R. Halbrooks, Esq.
Lady Bug Club, LLC Matt Lerner, Esq.
3265 Dartmouth Drive 5027 W. North Avenue
Brookfield, WI 53005 Milwaukee, WI 53208

Dear Mr. Manjee and Messrs. Halbrooks and Lerner:

On November 17, 2009, the City's Licenses Committee voted to recommend to
the City's Common Council that your renewal applications for Class "B" Tavern
and Tavern Amusement (Cabaret/Nite Club) licenses for the premises at 622
North Water Street (“Ladybug Club/618 Live On Water”) be renewed with a
twenty (20) day suspension based upon the police and neighborhood testimony.

On November 19, 2009, you were served, through your attorneys Matt Lerner and
David Halbrooks, with a true and correct copy of the findings of fact, conclusions
of law and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to your
renewal applications for Class "B" Tavern and Tavern Amusement (Cabaret/Nite
Club) licenses in which the Committee recommended that your licenses be
renewed with a twenty (20) day suspension based upon the police report and
neighborhood testimony. You were further notified that the Milwaukee Common
Council would consider the matter at its meeting of December 1, 2009
commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council Chambers on the third floor of
City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of
your right to file written objections and to appear personally or by counsel to
address the Common Council. You filed written objections to the report of the
Licenses Committee, but did not address the council on December 1%,

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee and of your
objections, the Common Council amended the recommendation of the Licenses
Committee by a vote of 10 ayes, 4 noes, and 1 excused to renew your Class "B"
Tavern and Tavern Amusement (Cabaret/Nite Club) licenses with a sixty (60) day
suspension based upon the police report and neighborhood testimony.

City Hall » Room 205 ¢ 200 East Wells Street * Milwaukee, W1 53202-3570 ¢ Phone (414) 286-2221 ¢ Fax (414) 286-3456
Member: International Institute of Municipal Clerks * Website: www.milwaukee.gov/cityclerk



Said suspension is to be in effect from 12:01 a.m., December 21, 2009 through
midnight, February 18, 2010.

y yours,

L 0 a0l

RONALD D. LEONHARDT
City Clerk

<

cc: License Division
MPD
File Copy



